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Important Rothco Holiday Schedule and UPS and FedEx Shipping Information 

 

Rothco will be closed Wednesday, December 25th for the Christmas holiday and Wednesday, January 

1st, New Year’s Day. We will be open until 12 noon EST on Tuesday, December 24th and 3 pm EST on 

Tuesday, December 31st. We will be open regular hours on all other business days to serve you during 

the holiday season. 

There will be no UPS Ground or FedEx Ground pickup service on Tuesday, December 24th and no UPS 

Ground pickup or delivery on Tuesday, December 31st. 

Please see the links below for further information on UPS and FedEx holiday services: 

 UPS Year End Calendar 

 FedEx Holiday Schedule   

 

 

http://b2b.rothco.com/fileuploads/UPS-Year-end-calendar-2013.pdf
http://www.fedex.com/us/services/pdf/HolidaySchedule.pdf

